
 

 

 

 
Neighborhood Meeting Webinar Notice 

Dear Neighbor, 

This is to notify you that a neighborhood meeting will be held on Thursday, 
September 3, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. to discuss the Producers Dairy project and the 
related Environmental Impact Report. 

The primary purpose of the meeting is for Producers Dairy to share with you the 
proposed project design and outline the primary objectives. 

In response to COVID-19, the neighborhood meeting will be conducted via Zoom 
Webinar.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A scoping meeting was previously held on February 3, 2020 to receive input from 
the public and interested agencies on the environmental issues that the Draft 
Environmental Impact Report (EIR) should address and to enhance public 
participation as part of the project’s review under the California Environmental 
Quality Act (CEQA). 

The Draft Environmental Impact Report was published and noticed on July 31, 
2020. The 45-day comment period is still open (until September 14, 2020).  You 
can access the document here: https://www.fresno.gov/darm/planning-
development/plans-projects-under-review/#tab-04 

 

 

Neighborhood Meeting Webinar 
Date: September 3, 2020 

Time: 6:00 p.m., or thereafter  

Place: Watch the live broadcast via the Zoom link. 

Register for webinar: https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_A588zTknTWWSmiDUJIoPdg 

https://www.fresno.gov/darm/planning-development/plans-projects-under-review/#tab-04
https://www.fresno.gov/darm/planning-development/plans-projects-under-review/#tab-04
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_A588zTknTWWSmiDUJIoPdg

	Neighborhood Meeting Webinar

